
 
 
 

 
 
To all Parents/Carers 

 
 

8th May 2024 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

Spring Social Event 
 

The Friends of Saint Cecilia’s are having their Spring Social event this Thursday, 9th May, from 7pm. There 
will be a barbeque, bar, quiz, raffle, and the silent auction will be closing towards the end of the evening.  
 
If you would like to attend, you can still buy tickets by clicking here.  
 
There are a fantastic range of items on the silent auction, including a Spanish holiday home for 7 nights. 
Please click on this link to see all the items available: https://app.galabid.com/friendsspringsocial/items. 
Even if you cannot attend our Spring Social event, you can view the silent auction items and place bids 
using the link above. 
 
We hope to see you at the event on Thursday.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
Karen Naples and Helen Shaw 
Co-Chairs of The Friends of Saint Cecilia’s Church of England School 
 
 

https://www.ticketsource.co.uk/friends-of-saint-cecilias-school
https://app.galabid.com/friendsspringsocial/items

